Our Ref: GD/14/CMcC

8 September 2014

The Committee Clerk
Room 242
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont

BELFAST

BT4 3XX

Dear Sir/Madam

JUSTICE BILL

At a recent meeting of Council, your letter dated 8 July 2014 seeking views on proposed
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amendments to the Justice Bill was considered by Members.

I wish to advise that Members made no comment on the proposed amendments during the
meeting. However, Political Parties may wish to respond to your consultation on an

individual basis.

Yours faithfully
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PAT CUMISKEY
Acting Chief Executive
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